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Mr. Arthur Lagueux
President

Rotary International
Quebec, Canada

Dear Mr. Lagueux:

In conjunction with the release by RCA Victor of
the first record by the Charlotte Boys' Choir, it gives me
great pleasure to salute Rotary International for sponsoring
such a worthwhile boys' musical organization.

We understand that the Charlotte Boys' Choir was
instigated and nurtured through its early difficulties, and
continues to be sponsored by the Rotary Club of Charlotte,
headed by my good friend of long standing, Mr. James P.
McMillan. Our special congratulations go to the Rotary
Club of Charlotte for this inspirational achievement.

As a company that has much to do with the propaga-
tion of fine music in this country, we thought you would be
interested in learning of our feelings about the Charlotte
Boys' Choir, and our appreciation for the efforts of those
who made such a fine musical organi on possible.

sthcefely,



